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28 students registered for the course, 19 participated in the course exam, and 14 passed 
the course (74% of those participating in the exam).  In general, the attendance at the 
lectures was very good.  
 
The final session was held on 18.10.2011 during which course feedback was also 
discussed. Several points were mentioned during the discussions and the written feedback 
that are considered below. 
 
In addition to the feedback discussion, two students submitted the course feedback form. 
Based on this feedback, the overall grade of the course was 4/5.  
 
In general, the course was found to be useful and very interesting. Discussions during the 
lectures were mentioned as a good thing. Indeed, discussions and questions during the 
lectures were encouraged on this course. 
 
The identified improvements pertain to the scheduling and structure of the exercises. The 
workload for the exercises varied, and that the exercise questions could have been 
published sooner to give more time to work on the answers. 
 
The workload of the course could be balanced by considering the deadlines of the exercise 
submissions. In addition, the exercise questions can be made public at the start of the 
course. These will be taken into account when planning the 2012 course. 
 
 
Thank you for the feedback and discussions. 
 
 


